Cancellation of flat selection
sessions of GSH today

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Housing Authority:

The Hong Kong Housing Authority announces that, due to the hoist of
Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 8 by the Hong Kong Observatory, flat
selection sessions for the Sale of Green Form Subsidised Home Ownership
Scheme Flats 2019 (GSH 2019) today (October 13) are all cancelled. Flat
selection sessions scheduled for October 13, October 14, October 15, October
16 and October 19 will be deferred. Rescheduled details will be announced on
the GSH 2019 designated website (www.housingauthority.gov.hk/gsh/2019) as
soon as possible. Please check for the details. Enquiries may be made through
the Housing Authority Sales Hotline on 2712 8000.
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